
 
From: Claire Hart   
Sent: 17 May 2023 18:22 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 
 
Good evening, 
 
My name is Claire Husbands and I live in .  
 
I am emailing to strongly protest against Wren kitchens application to the Planning inspectorate.  
There are too many construction application around this area, house being built all over the place 
and now this! 
In the five years I’ve lived in the area the last two, I have seen a ridiculous increase in the amount of 
change and construction sites within such a small area. Not only is our countryside being taken away 
but this will impact massively on the roads. Which is a whole  other issue.  
I strongly object to this application.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Claire Husbands  
 




